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Kick Off the Summer With JULIE
Summer is a great time to update your landscaping or start a new
project. Don’t forget to call JULIE before any digging to avoid
striking underground utility lines in your yard. JULIE is a free
service, available to everyone. Call 811 two days prior to starting
your project to have any underground utility lines in your yard
marked for no charge.

JULIE also offers a new self-service option. JULIE’s new E-Request
allows homeowners and contractors to submit a request online. It’s
a quick and easy alternative that’s available at all hours. All you
need is a valid e-mail and home address to complete the online
form. You will then receive a confirmation email with your dig start
date and time.

Whether by phone or online, contact JULIE to keep your family and community safe this summer.

4 Wrong Reasons to Not Call JULIE:

1. I already knew where the utilities are.  Are you sure? Contacting JULIE is free.
2. I’m redoing a similar project in the same place. By going a little deeper or to the side, you could hit a line. Might as

well be safe.
3. I’m not digging deep enough. Depths can vary over time and lines can get closer to the surface without you

knowing it.
4. I’m not working in an area that needs marking. Don’t take the chance. Be safe before it’s too late.

Chicago — the Largest U.S. City Committed to Clean Energy
With legislation that passed on April 10, 2019, Chicago joined 118
other cities across the globe who have committed to a goal of 100-
percent clean energy. The CTA, the country’s second-largest public
transportation system, will electrify more than 1,850 buses by 2040.
As the third-largest city in the country, Chicago has the opportunity
to make a significant impact on the environment. Increasing the use
of clean energy resources like wind and solar will help decrease
pollution levels and related problems, such as Chicago’s high
asthma rate.
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